
  The Idea:  We are developing a Cluster for Evidence-Based Conservation and Environmental 
! ! Management. The first of its kind in Canada, the program will support the training of highly 
	 	 qualified students for careers outside of academia. We will specialize in conducting systematic 
! ! reviews to support decision making by evaluating the best-available scientific evidence. 
  Involvement: Led by Dr. Steven Cooke, a group of research scientists and policy specialists from 
	 	 academia and natural resource agencies will develop the program at Carleton University. We 
	 	 are modeling our efforts after the highly successful centre led by Dr. Andrew Pullin, CEBC     
	 	 (Center for Evidence-Based Conservation) in Bangor University, Wales.
  How to Register: We are hosting a free workshop that is open to anyone interested in learning about 
	 	 systematic reviews and the Cluster. Dr. Neal Haddaway from the CEBC will graciously join us to 
	 	 run through the systematic review process on Jan 30th. There will be a one-hour lunch break 
	 	 where participants can take advantage of nearby restaurants on campus. 
Please email Dr. Alexander Wilson, PDF at Carleton University, alexander.wilson@ymail.com to register.

Space is limited so please register early!
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